
Fraud Alert for Debit Card Users 

There is a current scam being sent to consumers via text and e-mail messages throughout Central Illinois. 

The text message or e-mail states your bank card has been temporarily DE-ACTIVATED and to call the 

number. DO NOT CALL THIS NUMBER as this is a phishing scam trying to get access to your personal 

financial information. If you did call the number and provide information, immediately call us at 1-800-597-

2977 so we can close your debit card to prevent fraudulent transaction attempts. If you call after our 

normal bank hours, press 0 for Lost or Stolen Debit Cards. 
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